
"My journey in 
Applied 
Linguistics", by 
Larissa Aronin

9th July 2024 (from 4 to 5 pm)

Raum/Room: 105

• In this farewell lecture, Larissa Aronin will shed light on 
various aspects of her personal and professional 
development. This lecture will not only provide insights into 
the lecturer's personal journey, but will also allow the 
audience to learn from her experiences and gain insights 
into current trends and challenges in applied linguistics.

Contact: larisa@research.haifa.ac.il & silvia.melo-
pfeifer@uni-hamburg.de
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